Republic of the Philippines
PUBLIC ATTORNEY’S OFFICE

Tanggapan ng Manananggol Pambayan
DOJ Agencies Building, NIA Road corner East Avenue, 1104 Quezon City
Telephone Nos. 923-90-10 / 929-94-36 ; Fax Nos. 927-68-10/ 926-28-78

NOTICE OF AWARD

13 March 2020

Ms. Princess May Fernando
ADECS International Corp.

<princess.adecs@gmail.com>

‘Ms. Fernando

We would like to inform you that the evaluation of your submitted bid in the
amount of Seven Million Sixty One Thousand and Five Hundred Pesos
(P7,061.500.00), as the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Bid for the Procurement
of the Various Ink Cartridge for PAO-Central Office C.Y. 2020 under Purchase Request
No. 20-01-2020 with an approved budget for the contract in the amount of Seven
Million Six Hundred Thousand pesos (P7,600,000.00) was already completed
and finalized.

The PAO-Bids and Awards Committee issued a resolution dated 12 March 2020
recommending the award of contract of the subject procurement to your company.
The same recommendation for procurement being approved, you are hereby issued
this Notice of Award, subject to the posting of performance security in accordance with
Sec. 39 of the IRR of RA 9184, before the signing of the contract.

Thank you very much.and -more power!
For and by authority of th
Chief Public Attorney: -

SILVESTRE'A. MOSING
Deputy -CHiief Public Attorney
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